/iZ_~~  United States Department of the Interior

>y GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

AT P. 0. Box 959
N Farmington, New Mexico 87401

December 4, 1980

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
Attn: Mr. Frank Chavez

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Chavez:

Reference is made to your letter of November 25, 1980 dealing with the
status of several Federal wells. The status of these wells are as follows:

1. Mesa Retailers well No. 1 Navajo, SE%SW4% sec. 18, T. 18 N., R. 10 W.,
has been plugged and abandoned but the operator has failed to submit
a subsequent Report of Abandonment.

2. U. S. Smelting, Refining and Mining Company's well No. 1-34 Jicarilla,
SE4SEY% sec. 34, T. 24 H., R. 4 W. and well No. 1-2 Jicarilla, sec. 2,
T. 23 N., R. 4 W. were not drilled.

3. Arwood H. Stowe's well No. 1, 2 and 3 Timmy are still temporarily
abandoned.

If you need further information, please advise us.

Sincerely yours,
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rJames F. Sims U
District 0il1 and Gas Supervisor




